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Phone call in response to Historic Environment Team response, 8 May 2024  

Jilly McNaughton – FWAG East  

I have read Lu’s advice and unfortunately that does make the pond unfeasible as far as the 
district level licensing scheme is concerned. There is the budget available to have a 
watching archaeologist and it is an unknown quantity and can run into tens of thousands of 
pounds.  

I am really sorry as it would make a lovely pond but I totally understand their concerns and 
the need to do that in an archaeological way. 

Do give me a ring if you would like to discuss it any further.  

 


